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This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .   

 Used props to act out the story of ’The three little pigs’.   

& used different material to build houses  

 

 

 

 Helped put the fire out in our firefighter tuff tray,            

using spray bottles to put the fire (shaving foam) out. 

 

▪ Recreated ’The Gruffalo’ story with props. 

 

 

▪ Made delicious fruit salad 

 

 Took part in Boogie beats, looked at the story of the 

snow man and we ’flew’ around the room.                                       

                                   

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will . . .                                                                            

 Be soring animals and objects in order of size. 

 Take part in a number recognition game using our scratch boards. 

 Go on an animal hunt around the playground. 

 Make honey sandwiches for Winnie the Pooh day. 
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Dates & Reminders 

 January 18th Winnie Pooh Day  

 

 

 

 The children are invited to bring in a Pooh bear 
teddy/ book if they have one. 

 

 Please ensure ALL items of clothing 
are named. 

We try very hard to return         

     everything home, which can be 
difficult if clothing is not named. 

                     Thank you 

 

 


